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June 30, 2014

St. Paul City Attorney
¢/o St. Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55102

St. Paul City Attorney

This letter is to verify that the reimbursement for St. Paul Fire — Minnesota task Force 1
Technical Trench Rescuer training May 19 — May 23, 2014 is for reimbursement for
personnel and consumables for required technical rescue training, This training is to
develop the skills and capabilities of new Task Force members so that they can provide a
capable response to complex technical rescue incidents.

This training is vital to the ability of the Task Force to respond to and perform rescues,
mitigate hazards, and recover victims of emergencies requiring special technical rescue
expertise.

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions or concerns.
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Ulie Seal

Minnesota Task Force 1 Administrator
Fire Chief, City of Bloomington
952-563-4811
yseal(@ci.bloomington.mn.us




